                                                EAST HARDIN MIDDLE SCHOOL

                            SITE BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL PROCEEDINGS

                                                                           (MINUTES)

                                           GLENDALE, KY       DECEMBER 14, 2005

The East Hardin Middle School Site Based Decision Making Council met at East Hardin Middle School at  4:00  P.M., on the    14th      day of                 December__             2005,

With the following members present:

(1.) Bob Wade     (2.)  Kate Bateman     (3.)  Becky Smith     (4.)  Angela VanMeter

(5.)  Carla Wallace     (6.)  Leah Krisher
Call to Order  - Mr. Bob Wade called the meeting to order.

SY 05-06 Order #16 -  Approval of the November 9, 2005 Regular SBDM Meeting Minutes, November 21, 2005 Special SBDM Meeting Minutes, December 2, 2005 Special SBDM Meeting Minutes, and the December 12, 2005 Special SBDM Meeting Minutes – Carla Wallace stated two corrections that needed to be made to the minutes.  On the minutes from November 21, 2005 Special SBDM Meeting, Dr. Hughes needs to be listed as a visitor and on the December 12, 2005 Special SBDM Meeting, Leah Krisher needs to be added to the members present.  It was discussed later that on the November 9, 2005 Regular Meeting and on the November 21, 2005 Special SBDM Meeting, Mr. Connelly needs to be listed as the Chairperson and Bob Wade as the Vice-Chairperson. The motion was made by Carla Wallace and seconded by Kate Bateman to approve the minutes of the November 9, 2005 Regular SBDM Meeting, the minutes of the November 21, 2005 Special SBDM Meeting, the minutes of the December 2, 2005 Special SBDM Meeting, and the minutes of the December 12, 2005 Special SBDM Meeting as corrected.  With there being no disagreement from any council member, the motion passed by consensus and the minutes were approved as corrected.

Welcome Visitors –      Scott Tubbs   -   School Board Member                                               

Mr. Haydon’s Resignation from SBDM Council –  Carla Wallace presented Mr. Haydon’s resignation letter, dated December 5, 2005, to the Council so it could be recorded in the minutes.  This letter had been sent to all the teacher members of the Council.

Ms. VanMeter, Alternate, Will Now be the Third Teacher Member on the Council – Mr. Wade officially welcomed Ms. VanMeter to our Council.

New Business – Mr. Wade inquired about the principal’s position as to whether it had been posted.  The decision to post the principal’s position immediately was decided at the December 2, 2005 Special SBDM Meeting.  Mr. Wade was informed that Ms. Krisher had sent a letter on December 13, 2005 requesting that the job be posted.  As of 4:00 today, the position was still not posted.  Mr. Wade inquired how this would effect the council’s timeline on hiring a new principal.  Kate Bateman stated they had already had their principal training last evening but until the job is actually posted their hands are tied.  Kate Bateman stated the trainer, Mr. Mike Kral, informed them that Hardin County Schools is out of compliance with the law because this job should have been posted as soon as Mr. Connelly was transferred to the Department of Transportation at Central Office.  Carla Wallace also stated Mr. Kral told them the Central Office could go back and back-date the posting to when all these changes occurred.  Becky Smith stated the council could still go ahead and do the parent/teacher survey and come up with the questions to be used during the interview process.  Kate Bateman volunteered to represent the EHMS SBDM Council, on the issue of getting the principal’s position posted, at the Hardin County Board of Education Meeting scheduled for Thursday, December 15th.  Becky Smith will also be representing the EHMS SBDM Council on the issue of the superintendent taking seriously the advice given him by the council concerning school matters. 

SY 05-06 Order #17  -  Motion for Kate Bateman and Becky Smith to Represent the EHMS SBDM Council at the Hardin County Board of Education Meeting on December 15, 2005 – The motion was made by Carla Wallace and seconded by Angela VanMeter to have Kate Bateman and Becky Smith represent the EHMS SBDM Council at the Hardin County Board of Education meeting on December 15, 2005.  With there being no disagreement from any council member, the motion passed by consensus and Kate Bateman and Becky Smith will be the council’s representatives at the December 15th Board Meeting.

The Council also discussed the visit that took place on Monday, November 28th, with the three representatives from the Central Office and what was told to the students during that particular visit.

SY 05-06 Order #18  -  Motion to Name Bob Wade as Chairperson and Kate Bateman as Vice-Chairperson of the SBDM Council – The motion was made by Leah Krisher and seconded by Becky Smith to name Bob Wade as Chairperson and Kate Bateman as Vice-Chairperson of the SBDM Council until the position of a permanent principal is hired.  With there being no disagreement from any council member, the motion passed by consensus and Bob Wade will be Chairperson and Kate Bateman Vice-Chairperson of the SBDM Council.

SY 05-06 Order #19  -  Motion to Begin the Principal Selection Process by Compiling Surveys, Interview Questions, and Performance Task Event by January 11, 2006 – The motion was made by Carla Wallace and seconded by Kate Bateman to begin the Principal Selection Process by having the surveys compiled and the interview questions/performance task event selected by January 11, 2006.  Discussion followed on getting the PTSA involved, as well as having Mary Carruthers placing this on our EHMS Website.  With there being no disagreement from any council member, the motion passed by consensus and this information will be compiled and ready for our next SBDM Council Meeting on January 11, 2006. 

Personnel Issues – Leah Krisher informed the council of her findings in regards to contacting the names given her at the Special SBDM Meeting on December 2nd for the Counselor’s position.  Ms. Krisher has made contact with everyone on the list and could find no one interested at the present time to take this position.  The only possible candidate is Mr. Johnny Jones, who is currently filling in at Parkway Elementary School.  Mr. Jones has relocated here after leaving New Orleans because of Hurricane Katrina.

SY 05-06 Order #20  -  Motion to Accept Recommendation from Ms. Krisher in Hiring Temporary Middle School Counselor – The motion was made by Kate Bateman and seconded by Angela VanMeter to accept the recommendation from Ms. Krisher in hiring Mr. Johnny Jones, the temporary middle school counselor that is currently working at Parkway Elementary School.  This position will be temporary until the new principal is hired.  With there being no disagreement from any council member, the motion passed by consensus and Ms. Krisher will offer Mr. Johnny Jones the Counselor position.

Other 

SY 05-06 Order #21  -  Motion to Adjourn the December 14, 2005 Regular SBDM Meeting – The motion was made by Angela VanMeter and seconded by Becky Smith to adjourn the December 14, 2005 Regular SBDM meeting.  With there being no disagreement from any council member, the motion passed by consensus and the meeting was adjourned.

                                    Signed____________________________________________

                                                               Bob Wade                Chairperson

                                    Signed____________________________________________

                                                                Kate Bateman         Vice-Chairperson             


[image: image1.wmf]
_1029996029.doc

